
Enfield Peanut Festival 
                   P. O. Box 699 
        Enfield, NC  27823 
  

 

 

Dear Prospective Exhibitor: 

The Town of Enfield would like to extend you a special invitation to participate in the Enfield Peanut Festival. This year's 

event will take place on Friday, October 4 beginning at 4:00 p.m.  until 9pm and on Saturday, October 5 festivities will 

begin at 12:00 noon until 8pm. 

There are spaces available for vendors of food, arts and crafts, health and education exhibits and the latest in farm 

equipment on Friday, October 4 and Saturday, October 5. 

The expected attendance is estimated to be well over 5,000 people! Come and join us, display and sell your original 

handcrafts and wonderful food! 

General Information 

VENDOR SPACES AVAILABLE ON FRIDAY AND SATURDAY  

1. All spaces are 8 x 20 feet. 

2. Check-in procedures and site maps will be provided prior to the event. 

3. Vendors/exhibitors are asked to keep their booths open all day until the end of the festival.  

4. All vehicles are to be off the street by 3pm Friday and 11am Saturday. Vehicles can’t return until the end of the 

festival. 

5. Vendors/exhibitors must supply their own tables, chairs, displays, extension cords, power surge protectors, etc. 

6. Vendors/exhibitors may accept credit card payments and are responsible for their own sales tax. 

7. Vendors/exhibitors will not be allowed to use portable generators or amplifiers. 

8. Food vendors are responsible for complying with the appropriate Health and Fire regulations. 

9. No amplifiers or generators will be allowed. 

RATES FOR VENDOR SPACES 

Food, Arts & Crafts, Yard Sales                    $75 per space, per day with electricity or 

                                                                        $50 per space, per day without electricity 

Information Booths No Charge 

ALL FOOD VENDORS please return the application with your check, payable to Town of Enfield Peanut Festival, by 

September 20th, 2019 at the address shown above. However, non-food vendors have until 5:00 pm on Friday September 

27, 2019 to submit an application for vendor space, provided availability. No refunds will be made once you have reserved 

a space. Additional information will follow upon submission of application and payment. 

We look forward to seeing you during the Enfield Peanut Festival! 

Sincerely, 

 

Delores Ward 

Delores Ward, Chairperson 


